EriE CounTy COMPTROLLER
HonN. STEFAN I. MYCHAJLIW

January 22", 2021

Honorable Mark C. Poloncarz
16 Floor

95 Franklin

Buffalo, NY 14202

Re: Washington D.C.
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Dear Mr. Po,I,orfc’arz,

I am in receipt of your correspondence dated January 19%, 2021 with demonstrably false
accusations concerning my whereabouts.

Your obsessive attention to where | go coincided with two announcements from the Erie
County Health Department canceling COVID vaccine clinics. Rather than focusing on saving
lives and providing vaccines to the elderly and sick, your delusional preoccupation is with me.

Please direct your attention to the YouTube video shared on my social media platforms on

Thursday, January 21%, 2021. Based on my response to your bizarre correspondence you
should be inclined to stop sending me letters.

Sincerely,
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CC: Honorable Erie County Legislature
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